
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Year 4 Leavers Variety 

Show Wednesday 18th July 

2.30pm 

Class 2 Parents are invited to 

come along to this event in the 

school hall.  You will be treated to 

a whole spectrum of entertain-

ment from our Year 4 leavers with  

Year 2 and 3 will be making a   

special guest performance. 

As space is limited it would be 

very helpful if you could let us 

know if you are coming by advising 

Mrs Skelton or Mrs Everill. 

We will be reserving priority 

seating for Year 4 parents.  

 

Year 4 Whitemoor Lakes    

trip  

Can you please send in your pay-

ment and  your medical question-

naires now. 

 

TSA Fundraiser—Tropic Skin 

Care Thursday 12th July 

7.30pm Kingstone and Grat-

wich Village Hall Community 

Room. 

Come and support the TSA to 

raise funds for school with Tropic 

Skin Care Ambassador Alison 

Jones. 

Enjoy a glass of fizz, learn about 

and sample products.  Raffle priz-

es to be won 

 

Spare PE kit please 

We would appreciate any PE 

shorts and tops to keep as spare 

kit in school.  Thank you. 

 

 

Uniform Orders 
If you want to order any uniform 

items, can you please let Mrs Ever-

ill know by 12th July. 

 

School Meals 
Please note that the roast dinner is 

still being served on Thursday,  not 

Wednesday as indicated in the 

Spring/Summer menu. 

 

Junk Modelling please 
We would appreciate some items 

for junk modelling.  No toilet roll 

holders please.  

 

Messy Family Fun at St Marys 

First School 24th to 28th July 

10am to 2pm. 
Booking forms are available at the 

school office for these sessions.  

For further information call Val 

Laflin on 01889 500547. 

 

Vision Screening for Reception 

children 
We have been asked by Burton 

Hospital NHS Foundation Trust to 

advise parents  that the  vision 

screening service has been with-

drawn for reception children. 

 

Vision tests can be carried out at 

any high street optician and should 

be carried out annually from age 4 

years upwards. 

 
 

Nursery and Class 1– Seaside 

Day Thursday 12th July 
Nursery and Class 1 will be having a 

“seaside day” next Thursday.  Can 

they please come to school dressed 

in a tee shirt and shorts/skirt, but 

not best clothes as we will be having 

lots of fun in the sand and water.  

We would be grateful if they could 

bring in a small towel.  Thank you. 

 
 

Newsletter Dates 
 

20th July 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

20th July—End of year service in 

church 9.30am. 
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Message from Staffordshire 

Fire and Rescue Service 

Staffordshire Fire and Rescue 

Service would like to communi-

cate to young people how to 

stay safe during the warm 

weather we are currently ex-

periencing and remind us of 

the risks of setting grass fires 

and swimming in open water.  

 

 Deliberately setting grass 

fires is a crime.  It could re-

sult in a prison sentence or a 

£5000 fine. 

 Grass fires are very dan-

gerous as they can quickly 

spread and get out of control. 

 Deliberate grass fires can 

also put both firefighters and 

members of the public at 

needless risk of injury. 

 When enjoying the out-

doors put rubbish in a nearby 

bin or take it home. 

 

Open water can be dangerous. 

There may be unseen dangers 

including the risk of water-

borne disease. Cold water 

shock can kill within one minute 

of being in the water. Only 

swim at lifeguarded pools 

More safety information can 

be found on our website at 

www.staffordshirefire.gov.uk 

and we are also on Facebook 

‘Staffordshires Fire and Res-

cue’ and Twitter ‘@Staffsfire’. 
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